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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Harlow in Mrs Boyce’s 
Jack in Miss Village’s 
Jacob in Mrs Turner’s  
Erin in Mrs W/H 
Layla-Mae in Mr Roberts 
Riley in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Jayden in Mrs Jones’ 
Lola in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Holly in Miss Saveker’s 

Xander in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers have chosen 
you as Star of the week, you 
should be proud of yourself. 
 

Christmas Fayre update 

The Friends managed to raise over 
£1600 through all of their efforts and 
your generosity from the Christmas 
Fayre. That really is a fantastic total and 
on behalf of all the children, I’d just like 
to say thank you-it helps a lot. 

 

 

It was a cracker 
What a fantastic day of performances 
from our KS1 children, thoroughly 
enjoyed by all the school in the 
morning and then parents and family 
in the afternoon and evening. Thank 
you to all the KS1 staff for all their 
hard work in getting the children 
ready to put on such an entertaining 
show. The children were marvellous 
and obviously enjoyed their moment. 

E- safety- click for more  

         

 

Key Dates 
Y3/4 concert 2-3pm -13/12/23 
Rec Nativity-18/12/23 
Christmas dinner-20/12/23 
Y3/4 and Y5/6 Christmas parties 21/12/23 
Book look after school – 21/12/23 
Reception/KS1 party-22/12/23  
Christingle assembly -22/12/23       
Break up-22/12/23  
Children return- 9th of  January 
 
 

 Christmas productions 
Tickets for the Reception Nativity next Monday 
afternoon are still available on ParentPay ( 2 per 
family for the afternoon performance). 
There is also the Y3/4 invite to parents to join 
them for a little Christmas music, tomorrow 
afternoon from 2pm.  
Jolly Jumper and BCH 
Thank you for your donations, not only did the 
children and staff look great but we managed to raise 
over £130 for the Birmingham Children’s hospital. 
 

Green team 
Would like to thank you 
all for turning up and 
supporting their table-top 
sale on Friday. Thanks to 
your purchases not only 
did we find new homes 
for pre-loved items but 
raised £150 for Eco 
projects in school. 

    

.     

Pupil book share 
We would like to invite parents into 
school on Thursday the 21st of 
December at the end of the day to 
catch up with their children’s work. 
All of your child’s work this term 
will be available for them to share 
with you from 3:15 to 4pm  

 

 

   

Extra-care please 
As we enter into the darkest period 
of the year, with it starting to go dark 
shortly after 4 pm, it is really 
important that pedestrians and 
cyclists make sure they are easily 
seen by motorists. Wherever possible 
cross the road at a designated spot. 

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety

